
Dear+Executive+Director+and+Secretary,+Debra+Howland,   

 

This company wasted money on a failed pipeline project, at a time when we need to transition 

away from fossil fuels. Their losses are not our responsibility as ratepayers. They ought to make 

practical decisions that move us toward carbon neutrality. If they're not doing that, they're 

wasting our time and money. 

 

Let's send them a clear message. They should not be allowed to charge us ratepayers for their 

mismanagement. Let's get to a clean energy economy together. It's better for our health, for a 

sustainable economy, and for all living things. 

 

Thank you. 

 


